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Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party supports this bill, which requires the Land
Conservation and Development Commission to amend statewide land use
planning goals related to energy to incorporate development of renewable
energy facilities and reduction of greenhouse gas emissions and to match state
energy policies.

Combatting climate change requires immediated and concerted action.

Having reviewed the testimony filed to date, we also support the line-by-line
amendments proposed by Steve Schell.
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